PPE: Explanation for the share under alert 
On 01 July 2020, PetroVietnam Power Engineering Consulting JSC explained the share under alert as follows:
On 30 Jun 2020, the Company received the Documentary No. 969/SGDHN-QLNY of Hanoi Stock Exchange on additional reason for putting share PPE under alert.

However, the Company's situation is being very difficult in all aspects:

· Old personnel have been retired while new personnel have not been recruited;

· When the Company was solving outstanding problems to establish the new management apparatus, the Manager suddenly died. Therefore, many complex problems have not been resolved, needing more time to be resolved;
· Auditing the Company’s financial statement was affected by complex situation of Covid-19 epidemic. Therefore, works related to audit was also interrupted for a long time;
In addition to the above mentioned difficulties, while the Company was setting up the restructuring process, no revenue generated; old expenses were not yet processed, new expenses arose, as a result, profit was negative. Therefore, information disclosure about financial statement of 2019 of the Company was implemented much later than the deadline.
The Company is trying to overcome difficulties to implement information disclose as quickly as possible in the coming time.
